
Minutes of WP-meeting 421

 
Attendance:
Zoom: Ritsuya Hosokawa, Jochen Kaminski, Shinya Narita, Kohei Oikawa, Ron Settles, Jan 
Timmermans

News from the groups:
Jan mentioned, that today an email was distributed by the Medipix collaboration announcing that the 
GDD group has made a detector with GEMs and a Timepix4 readout. Nice pictures of 55Fe-events were
attached.

Jochen reported that Jesse Heilman from the University of Carleton will come to Bonn from September
to December and work on IBF measurements from GridPixes as Max Chefdeville and Fred have done. 
The production of new InGrids is progressing very slowly. The next machine (sputtering machine) will 
be commissioned in the week of October 28th. Then two more machines are missing for the complete 
process.

AOB:
The next workpackage meeting will take place on September 12th.


